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The meeting began at 3:02 p.m.
The minutes of May 4, 2011 were approved.
Kids College Parking Review
The program has ended for the year.  There were no complaints over parking and traffic associated with the program.  Queuing of traffic was better than the previous year and there were no problems with arrival and drop off times.  The program in general went well.
Rideshare Program
The program had been previously managed by the Office of Safety and Health.  It has been turned over to Parking Services as of July 1st.  To qualify for the rideshare incentive an employee must carpool at least 8 times out of the month.
“Giving Campaign” Parking Stall Award
Michelle Arthur runs the “Giving Campaign”.  If a person donates money to the campaign, their name is put into a raffle in which the award is a reserved parking stall for one year.  
Parking Stall Counter in Lot H
There are censors in place that counts the cars in Lot H.  Technicians have upgraded the light system on the counter to make the display more visible during the day and at night.
Additional Signage Postage throughout Campus

In Lot B there are signs that clarify who can park there (mainly staff).  Lot A doesn’t have staff signs because it is mostly designated parking.  
43 skateboarding signs went up.
Procedure for Allocating Disabled Parking Stalls
The number of disabled parking stalls is based on the number of occupants the state has for the building.   When Social Sciences was renovated, architects looked at the number of occupants in the building and the stalls were designated accordingly. 
Roundtable

Dal Toruno – Parking is not an issue for the summer.  It is unknown about the fall semester because there is estimated to be fewer students.  Campus police will do what they did last year and do a count during the first two weeks of school.

Mike Trevis – Filming of a movie will take place under the channel and will not be completed by the first week of school.  They will film on August 31st and September 1st.  In lower Lot F, traffic may be stopped for a couple of minutes so that filming can take place.
Erika Solorzano – Gary Robertson wanted to know if the yellow poles in Lot J/K where the spike strips used to be will be removed.  The poles will be removed.

Beverly Gilmore – There is a silver car parked by the south side of the stadium in lot F.  It is damaged on the side and has been there for several days.  Campus police will look into it.

Tom Brown – The perimeter road in Lot A should be open by the start of school.  The sign that was at the south exit to Crenshaw in Lot A has been moved.

The meeting ended at 3:27 p.m.

